
 
 

Use of Student Photos, Video and other Multimedia Opt Out 

One of our goals at Moon Area School District is to share positive news with our community. As part of 

this effort, MASD students may be photographed or video recorded when they have an outstanding 

accomplishment. In addition, students may be photographed or video recorded as they participate in 

school related activities throughout the year. The photos and videos may be published on the school 

district’s website, social media platforms and newsletters. They may also be used by the media.  

If you do NOT give permission for your student to be photographed or video recorded, you must complete 

and return the form below to your child’s principal. The form will be active from the time it is signed and 

returned through the remainder of the school year.  

 

--- 

Opt Out Form 

Parents may opt their child out of being featured by the school district, in the media or both. If you would 

like to opt your child out, please check the appropriate boxes below and return this form to your child’s 

principal. The form will be active from the time it is received through the remainder the school year.  

 

Note: If you give permission for your child to be featured, you do NOT need to do anything with 

this form. Your child will be automatically opted in, unless otherwise noted on this form. 

 I do not give permission for the Moon Area School District to use my child’s photograph/video for 

official School District use (website, social media, newsletters, etc).  

 

 I do not give permission for the Moon Area School District to share my child’s photograph/video 

with the media.  

 
Student’s Full Name 

 

 
Student’s School 

 

 
Parent’s Name (printed) 

 

 
Parent’s Signature 

 

 
Date 

 

 


